
The Town of Onondaga has two openings in the Building and Codes Department 
for Codes Enforcement Officers.  Salary will be commensurate with experience.  If 
applicant does not have the Codes Enforcement Officer certification, this will be 
required within a year of employment. 

Some preferred qualifications and knowledge are as follows: 
 
>> Process a good working knowledge and understanding of the New York State 
Uniform Fire Prevention and Building Code including the New York State Energy 
Code.  
>> A working understanding of planning and development trends, including 
subdivision and zoning concepts.  
>> Good knowledge of stormwater management practices.  
>> Ability to establish and maintain a cooperative relationship with public 
officials, 
building contractors, developers, and the general public.  
>> Ability to read, understand and interpret building and subdivision, plans, 
specifications and related construction documents.  
>> Prepare written oral reports 
 
Please contact: 
 
Michelle L. Biggs 
Administrative Assistant – Town of Onondaga 315-469-3888 ext. 363 / 
mbiggs@townofonondaga.gov 
 


